
November 13 th, 1926.

John -J. Honeyman, Esq 
506 Credit Fonder Building, 
Vancouver, B. C.

• •

Dear Mr. Honeyman;-

Let me acknowledge receipt of 
your letter of the 6th of November, to which was 
attached the article from your pen which appeared 
in the Vancouver Sunday Province, 
much interest and general approval.

Since coming to McGill I have 
always advocated the playing of English Rugby. ?'e 
have a fair team and one which on Monday plays off 
with the University of New Brunswick for the 
championship of eastern Canada. That will show you 
that some of us at least in this part of our Dominion 
are trying to keep English Rugby alive. Of course, 
what is called Canadian Rugby holds the largest 
place in the affections of the main student body and 
the big Rugby games between Toronto, Queen's and 
ourselves are the biggest events In Intercollegiate 
sport.

I read it with

7'hile It would be very interesting 
to enter into a discussion of this Rugby football 
question in all its phases it is probably unwise to do 
so in a letter of ordinary length. I do not think the 
University authorities are ’’pig-headed", but you may 
depend upon it that every influence will be used to 
keep this game from becoming altogether American.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.
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